THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:


Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:

Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:

August 8, 2016
SUBJECT:

Contract Renewal for School Resource Officers
DISCUSSION:

The renewal of this contract between Hardin County Schools and the Hardin County Sheriff’s Department would continue to provide the services of a school resource officer at North Hardin High School and the College View Campus.
RATIONAL

The renewal of this contract would continue the services of a school resource officer at the above mentioned schools.  Some benefits provided to our schools by resource officers are as follows:
· Address crime, violence, and drug activities along with other high risk activity
· Educate students and staff on crime prevention and personal safety

· Assist is reviewing and developing school policy and safety needs and plans

· Enhance Public Safety’s ability to respond to critical incidents that may occur in or around the school

RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the contract with the Hardin County Sheriff’s Department to provide SRO coverage at North Hardin High School and the College View Campus for the 2016/2017 School year.  The cost to the district per officer is $173.41 per day for 173 school days.
MOTION:
I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the contract with the Hardin County Sheriff’s Department to provide SRO coverage at North Hardin High School and the College View Campus for the 2016/2017 School year.
